
Synopsys Named a Visionary in Gartner's Magic Quadrant
for Application Security Testing
MOUNTAIN VIEW, Calif., Aug. 31, 2015 /PRNewswire/ -- Synopsys, Inc. (Nasdaq: SNPS), today announced that it
has been positioned by Gartner, Inc. in the Visionaries quadrant of the 2015 Magic Quadrant for Application
Security Testing*. Gartner defines application security testing (AST) as products and services designed to
analyze and test applications for security vulnerabilities, ideally using multiple approaches, including static AST
(SAST), dynamic AST (DAST), interactive AST (IAST) and mobile AST. The full report can be downloaded here.

The report evaluated vendors on 12 criteria and placed Synopsys in the Visionaries quadrant for its Seeker®
product, an IAST technology recently acquired by Synopsys from Quotium, based on ability to execute and
completeness of vision.

According to the Gartner Magic Quadrant report, "Visionaries in this Magic Quadrant are vendors that are
advancing the emerging areas of IAST, mobile AST and RASP [runtime application self-protection]. The goal of
IAST is fast and accurate security testing that is suitable for use in development, where minimal security
expertise is present and accurate results are needed quickly. Mobile testing is a set of existing and new
technologies and methods for ensuring the security of mobile applications. RASP is an emerging capability for
the real-time protection of production applications that complements IAST."

"We are honored to be acknowledged as a visionary in the Gartner Magic Quadrant," said Andreas Kuehlmann,
senior vice president and general manager of the Software Integrity Group at Synopsys. "As a relatively new
entrant into the software security space, we have rapidly ramped up our offering organically and through
strategic acquisitions of innovative technologies and exceptional talent. We believe Gartner's assessment of
Seeker underscores our vision of improving software quality and security through a rigorous and efficient 'sign-
off' process that integrates seamlessly into the software development life cycle. Seeker's IAST capabilities
complement the other application security testing technologies in our portfolio, adding tremendous value to
our offering."

Synopsys entered the software quality and security market with its acquisition of Coverity, a leading SAST
vendor, in the spring of 2014. Its acquisitions of Codenomicon, a pioneer in protocol fuzz testing and software
composition analysis (SCA), and the Seeker product followed in 2015. As an established leader providing the
global semiconductor industry with the tools and semiconductor IP needed to design the advanced chips found
in today's electronics, Synopsys' products represent more than 400 million lines of code. Synopsys was one of
Coverity's first customers because it recognized early on the importance of software quality and security.
Today, Synopsys is focusing on improving the security and quality of software deliverables by integrating
sophisticated, accurate analysis technologies into the software development process. Synopsys offers products
under the Coverity, Codenomicon and Seeker brands, which provide early insight into highly relevant defects,
vulnerabilities and threats with actionable remediation guidance and real-time visibility that enable
organizations to better manage risk and efficiency.

*Gartner "Magic Quadrant for Application Security Testing" by Neil MacDonald, Joseph Feiman. August 6, 2015.

 

About the Magic Quadrant

Gartner does not endorse any vendor, product or service depicted in its research publications, and does not
advise technology users to select only those vendors with the highest ratings or other designation. Gartner
research publications consist of the opinions of Gartner's research organization and should not be construed as
statements of fact. Gartner disclaims all warranties, expressed or implied, with respect to this research,
including any warranties of merchantability or fitness for a particular purpose.

 

About Synopsys

Synopsys, Inc. (Nasdaq:SNPS) is the Silicon to Software™ partner for innovative companies developing the
electronic products and software applications we rely on every day. As the world's 16th largest software
company, Synopsys has a long history of being a global leader in electronic design automation (EDA) and
semiconductor IP, and is also growing its leadership in software quality and security solutions. Whether you're a
system-on-chip (SoC) designer creating advanced semiconductors, or a software developer writing applications
that require the highest quality and security, Synopsys has the solutions needed to deliver innovative, high-
quality, secure products. Learn more at www.synopsys.com.
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